
























































































From: William Collis   
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 6:46 AM 
To: TestCenter <TestCenter@USGA.org> 
Subject: Length Of Drivers.. 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear USGA,  
 
I am old(ish) approaching 70. I have what in known as an "essential tremor". I have a serious twitch that 
is getting worse. 
 
You have taken away my long putter and now you want to take away the 47.5 driver that allows me to 
hit a 200 yard drive. 
 
Really..  people like me are the ones who are hurt by your regulations ,  not the pros! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill 
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From: William Johnson   
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 1:26 PM 
To: TestCenter <TestCenter@USGA.org> 
Subject: Proposed Changes to Equipment Standards 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I am in agreement with these resesonable proposals. As a 67 year old golfer and with 54 years of golf 
experience under my belt, I will gladly shorten my driver shaft from its current 48 inches to 46 inches 
and play by these proposed rules. And, as a retired golf course superintendent, I applaud your efforts as 
distance reduction/limitation is crucial to golf’s long-term sustainability. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
William A. Johnson CGCS Retired 
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